The Pinnacle of Life –
Chapter 0732
Fabio was stunned. “What?”

Waltz winked at Azure.

Azure got up immediately. “Jerry Johnson, Fabio Dobbs, you’re no longer members of Thousand Miles
Conglomerate, and you’re not eligible to stay in Hell’s Angels for the meeting. In addition, the two of you
actually conspired together to snatch the shares of the senior management of Thousand Miles, as well as
kidnapped their family members. These sins cannot be forgiven, and they will be dealt with in accordance with
the rules and family laws of Thousand Miles.”

“Someone, come!”

A martial artist from Hell’s Angels stepped forward instantly.

Azure said in a cold tone, “Take them to the interrogation room and cut off ten fingers first. I’ll interrogate
them myself later.”

Fabio cried loudly, “Azure, Azure! This has nothing to do with me! I really didn’t know anything about the
kidnapping of the family members of the directors! It was all this b*stard Jerry’s own doing.”

“Oh, really?” Azure’s eyes were chilling cold. “Then, I’ll give you one chance to explain your problem.
Remember, only one chance.”

Fabio wasn’t any formidable hero, he was just an opportunist.

At this moment, his fingers were about to be cut off, facing the family law in the interrogation room. How
could he still continue pretending to be strong?

He immediately spilled his guts at the drop of a hat. “I only promised to help Jerry to stir trouble during the
voting of the CEO, and followed him at the back… In addition, I also provided the family contacts of several
directors. But, I didn’t know that this brute Jerry would kidnap them! After the matter was settled, he
promised to give 30% of the business assets to me. Now that I think about it, this b*stard probably tricked me
into it!”

Jerry saw that he was going to be unlucky all alone, and he wasn’t willing to go down alone.

He immediately started cursing, “Fabio Dobbs, you damn scumbag! How dare you refuse to admit what you
have done? Half of the shareholders’ family members were tied up by you, okay? Now you are trying to put
all the blame on me? No way!”

“What? Jerry Johnson, what nonsense are you spouting? It’s already this time, you still want to drag m e
down the gutters with you?”

Waltz couldn’t listen anymore, and she waved her hand as she said, “Drag all of them down, the family law
will judge you!”

Then, she turned to Azure and said, “Brother Azure, I’ll have to trouble you for a trip. Take someone to rescue
all the family members of the directors.”

Azure nodded his head. “Okay!”

He left once he had the instructions.

Waltz found a blank contract and had Frank sign it, and transferred all the equity that he had just obtained
from Jerry and Fabio… to Alex Rockefeller!

In total, there was an amount of 12% of shares!

At the same moment, in another room in Hell’s Angels… Alex used his Soul Banishing Touch and pressed a
finger on the short old man’s forehead.

Five seconds!

The old man could only stand it for five seconds before his body started trembling uncontrollably. He howled
and told his backstory, “I’ll talk, I’ll talk. I’m an elder from Gokudo Soshiki, Kenji Miyagi, and am Ono
Yohei’s master.”

‘Ono Yohei?’

Alex thought for a moment before he finally remembered the name. Wasn’t that the guy with the bead that
allowed him to have extremely high mental power?

He hummed and then asked, “Why have you come to America? Did you come here to avenge your disciple?”

Kenji had no desire for revenge anymore, he only gave a bitter smile without a sound.

However, Alex understood what he meant. He asked, “Your Gokudo Soshiki has quite a lot of masters.
You’re just a cultivator at the Spirit Transcendence stage yet you could become an elder. What is the
cultivation rank of the most powerful person in the Gokudo Soshiki?”

Kenji replied, “The president of Gokudo Soshiki is mysterious and unpredictable. His cultivation rank had
long exceeded anything that I know of… I have failed myself in America this time, and I have nothing to say
about it. I already heard the rumor that there’s a powerful Cultivation Guru in America. Clearly, I have
severely underestimated America!”

Alex suddenly asked, “If you’re Ono Yohei’s master, then you should know about the bead that he had? Tell
me, what was it? How do you use it?”

Kenji was stunned. “Haven’t you already done Blood Refinement?”

The moment Alex heard that, he immediately slapped his head. ‘F*ck! I’m so stupid!’

